CITY OF SAN ANTONIO
SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT

Original via First Class Mail
Copy via Email to: Betty Kamara
June 10, 2015

Betty Kamara, Contracts Administrator
Tetra Tech, Inc.

2301 Lucien Way, Suite 120

Maitland, FL 32751

RE: Consent to Transfer of Agreement for On-Call Debris Management Monitoring Services
{Ordinance 2013-09-05-0611}, from Science Applications International Corporation (SAIC) to
Tetra Tech, Inc.

Dear Ms. Kamara,

Thank you for providing the documents which detailed the information concerning Tetra Tech,
Inc. {the pre and post acquisition letters, insurance forms, Texas Certificate of Account Status,
Form W9, Discretionary Contracts Disclosure, RFP Attachment A, Part 1). This letter constitutes
the City of San Antonio’s consent to the proposed transfer of the remaining contract
requirements from SAIC to Tetra Tech, Inc., as provided in the “Assignment and
Subcontracting” section of the Agreement. '

With a transaction of this nature, there may be remaining issues which Tetra Tech, Inc. is still
working out. Therefore, | do request that you inform us immediately if there are any future
changes with the status of Tetra Tech, Inc.

I wish vou great success with this new endeavor and I look farward to continuing our successful
relationship. '

. !
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David W. McCary, CPM, Director
Solid Waste Management Department




